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Social Activities
Happy New Year! It's that wonderful time of year here in the 
desert with our perfect temperatures and sunshine welcoming 
back many of our Los Lagos residents from chillier climates.  

If anyone is interested in starting a book club, ma jong group or 
bridge group, please send me your email address and your 
interest, and I will help put the groups together. Please let us 
know, too, if you have other suggestions, such as hiking, pickle 
ball, swimming, golf, lunch group, etc.  

Speaking of hiking, please take a hike around the neighborhood 
and enjoy the winter flowers and some of the nice landscape 
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Reminder 

The Annual meeting is coming. 

Date:  January 27, 2018 
Time: 10am to 11am 
Place: Avail offices 
51350 Desert Club Dr, Suite 4  
La Quinta CA 92253 

This is a very important 
meeting, as we will elect a new 
board. The meeting gives us 
an opportunity to not only 
meet and choose the people 
who will be deciding important 
Los Lagos issues but also 
affords a chance to meet our 
new neighbors. 

If you have not already done 
so, please vote. A ballot was 
sent to you on December 21, 
along with a notice of the 
meeting and voting 
instructions. 
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improvements made recently, both by the HOA and individual 
homeowners.

Welcome back! This will be a beautiful winter in Los Lagos!!

By Vicki Johnston

Did You Know?
The website has a link to property for sale in Los Lagos. Just go 
to LosLagosIW.com and click on the link. Give it a try. 

The feature shows all properties listed by Redfin in ZIP 92210 
and containing the words “Los Lagos” in the remarks section of 
the listing. Occasionally something slips through because the 
realtor failed to mention the name of our community as a selling 
feature. When we catch that, we contact the realtor and explain 
why the property does not appear on our website. The remarks 
section is usually amended quickly.

By Patrick Shannon

Los Lagos Directory
I am the point person for keeping our Los Lagos Homeowner 
Directory up-to-date each year.  We would like to print an 
updated Directory by February 1st of 2018.  if you want to tweak 
any of the information that was included in the 2016 
Homeowners Directory, let me know what you would like revised.

If are new to Los Lagos and not in the 2016 directory, check your 
email next week for a message showing your proposed listing in 
the 2018 Directory. Please feel free to call Darlene Pienta at 
442-274-8100 or email (dpienta@san.rr.com) to ask questions and/
or change your Directory entry.

By Darlene Pienta

LosLagosIW.com �2

Community column 

Secret Gardens
Have you ever walked or driven 
by the walls of our lovely 
community and wondered, “What 
is behind that wall?” 

Here is your opportunity to find 
out. We will be having a Secret 
Garden Tour on Saturday, the 
3rd of February, from 2 pm to 5 
pm. 

You know how lovely your 
courtyard is. All you have to do is 
agree to share your garden with 
your Los Lagos neighbors. 

Perhaps a chilled glass of rose or 
juice would be a warm welcome 
into your courtyard. Create a fun 
atmosphere for new friends, and 
catch up with old ones. Let’s all 
open our gates to our neighbors. 

Please confirm that you will take 
part in this community event by 
contacting Cynthia Campbell 
before January 25th: 
44110 Mohave Court 
Phone or text: 360-774-0334, or  
email: zin6@me.com 
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